
From: Xiuqin Xue 

Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 3:30 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: 11.6-Sabella Ridge Estates - 10684 and 10692 Yonge Street 

Hi, 

As a residence of Mill Pond 80 Arten Ave Richmond Hill, I am against the 

overdevelopment of the high-rise building in the Milld Pond Community. We need to 

maintain our neighbourhood characteristic and provide gradual transitioning of building 

heights. We are against changing existing Zoning By Law and Official Plan in our 

community. 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

